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Correction, Dustin Nano

> On Jun 24, 2024, at 12:25 PM, Susan <susanemcgrail@gmail.com> wrote:
>
> ﻿I was just informed that they plan to reinstate Justin nano on the planning commission without notice. I object to
this I think that we need to look at a wider candidate Pool and post it prior to just reappointing him. I took huge
offense when he called low income housing breeder Hutts. then denying he said so also, in previous meetings, he
was fairly disrupted with his phone left interrupting our council member. I don’t think he’s the only choice to be on
the planning commission. It should be a posted position for other people to apply and be interviewed.
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